
Lakeville Cemetery Commission
Meeting Minutes
August 15, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 10:12 a.m. by Chairman Upham in the Local History 
Room of the Lakeville Public Library.

Members present: Commissioners Upham and Morton.
                 absent:  Commissioner Beal

Guests: None.

Minutes of the July 11, 2018 meeting were read and approved.

The Financial Report was tabled until the next meeting.

Old Business:

1. The status of the outstanding contracts was tabled until the next meeting due
               to the absence of Commissioner Beal.                                                                  

                                                                                                                                    
New Business:                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                    
1.  On August 8, 2018 Chairman Upham received a call from Lester Wordell, Jr.    
     re the return of  Lot #15, Section C at Precinct Cemetery to the Town of            
     Lakeville for the deposits of $900.00 made by his father.  He will return            
     ownership of seven plots.  His father is buried in Plot #5.  We will give him      
     a deed for the plot his father is buried in and pay him $900.00 for the return      
     of the other seven plots.  We have an email from him stating this.  A motion      
     was made and seconded to return $900.00 to Lester Wordell, Jr. for seven        
     plots in Lot #15, Section C of Precinct Cemetery.  The Town Accountant was   
     asked to send a check to Mr. Wordell and a deed for this plot was requested      
     from the Town Clerk.                                                                                            
                                                                                                                                    
2.  The town website is being updated.  We will include a map of the Veterans       
     Cemetery with the plots already sold as of August 15, 2018, which will be        
     updated as plots are sold.  Also added will be the Rules and Regulations            
     for the Veterans Cemetery and the Rules and Regulations for the town's             
     cemeteries.                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                    
3.   Outstanding invoices were approved and presented to the Town Accountant     



   for payment.                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                                    

The meeting was adjourned at 10:35 a.m.                                                                            
                                                                                                                                    

The next meeting will be on September 11, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.        


